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APPOINTMENT OF INVESTOR RELATIONS ADVISOR 

 

 

 

Kalamazoo Resources Limited (ASX: KZR) (“Kalamazoo”) is pleased to announce that it 

has appointed an Investor Relations advisor. The appointment is on commercial terms and 

with immediate effect. 

 

The advisor’s remuneration will include $30,000 worth of the Company’s shares. The 

number of shares to be issued will be based on the 5 day VWAP to 27 February 2017. The 

shares will be issued in late April 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Mr. Peter Benjamin 

Managing Director 

Kalamazoo Resources Limited 

+61 8 9481 8188 

peter.benjamin@kzr.com.au 
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